February 12, 2020

Canon Mac Football Booster Meeting- HS Cafeteria

Officers in attendance:

President Jen McMahon

Vice President Kris Lesnock

Treasurer Kim Angott

Asst Treasurer Sandy North

Secretary Melissa Kessler

47 family members in attendance

Jennifer McMahon opened the meeting at 8pm. Thanked those in attendance and for coming to pick up the Bingo tickets

Kim Angott gave the treasurer report- currently \$9000 in our account. Budget Items coming up are Cal U Football camp at approx \$20,000, End Zone camera \$5000, 7 on 7 expenses, video and banquet costs. We need to raise approx \$80-90,000.

Kris Lesnock announced the class liaisons to help with communication with each respective class, assisting parents to volunteer and participate in CM Quarterback Club functions.

Senior- Pam Postler and Heather Cushenberry

Junior- Shelly Leichty and Chris Carter

Sophomore- Renee Hillebrand and Jen Kasper

Freshmen- Jen Evans and Beth Gasparovic

Jen McMahon discussed the following:

Open board positions for next year and shadowing this year to see what responsibilities the current board members handle.

Wrestling tournament concession February 28,29

And volunteer sign ups on sign up genius

Sponsorship letter is in production. Currently we obtain \$15-20,000 in sponsorships Sarris candy Easter sales beginning at end of February

Community involvement- opportunities coming up for players to volunteer for community events.

No questions were asked from attendees.

Meeting adjourned at 8:19 pm

Next booster meeting scheduled for March 11 at 8pm

Bingo tickets were dispersed to football families before and after meeting.